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20 November 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 25th-28th November 2024 
 
We are delighted to announce that we will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair from Monday 
25 - Thursday 28 November. This is a great opportunity for your child to browse books and 
discover new authors and titles. 
 
With every purchase, you will also be helping to fund brand new books for our school. 
 

 
 
You are welcome to browse the Scholastic book catalogue for secondary schools here 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases/tt 
 
As we are a cashless school, parents can pay for their child using the online payment 
system at 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1358158 
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It is our aim to encourage a love of reading in all our students, and with your support, we 
can create a love of reading that lasts a lifetime. We look forward to your participation and 
can't wait to share the wonderful books on offer with our school community. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs Laird  
Librarian  


